Re: [EXTERNAL] Riverside Park Land Exchange

Winfrey Millicent <millicentw@detroitmi.gov>
Tue 2/21/2023 8:50 AM
To: Andre Gilbert <gilbertand@detroitmi.gov>

Received. Thank you.

Millicent G. Winfrey
Asst. City Council Committee Clerk
City Clerk's Office
2 Woodward Avenue, Suite 200
Detroit, Michigan 48226
(313) 224-3266 Office Number
(313) 224-2075 Fax Number
MillicentW@detroitmi.gov
Be safe; Stay safe



Michael E. Duggan, Mayor

From: Andre Gilbert <gilbertand@detroitmi.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2023 8:23 AM

To: Winfrey Millicent <millicentw@detroitmi.gov> **Subject:** FW: [EXTERNAL] Riverside Park Land Exchange

Good morning,

Please find the below public comment.

Andre Gilbert II, Deputy City Clerk City of Detroit – Office of the City Clerk Suite# 200 Coleman A. Young Municipal Center Two Woodward Avenue Detroit, Michigan 48226 Office: 313-224-2019

Fax: <u>313-224-2075</u>

Office of the Detroit City Clerk

From: sharon douglas <sharonfdouglas@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2023 8:07 AM

To: CC Public Comment < CCPublicComment@detroitmi.gov>

Cc: Fred Durhal <Fred.Durhal@detroitmi.gov>; James Tate <tatej@detroitmi.gov>; CouncilMemberSheffield

<CouncilMemberSheffield@detroitmi.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Riverside Park Land Exchange (Agenda item no. 17.4)

Dear Council Members:

I am in favor of the Riverside Park Land Exchange Agreement but only if it includes a Community Benefits Package, which is only fair and right. I have expressed this to Esther Jentzen on behalf of the Bridge Company. I hopes this clarifies the position of Trinity-St.Mark's Pantry and Gardens.

Sincerely,

Sharon Douglas Trinity-St.Mark's Pantry and Gardens

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android